MDE/MAISA Title I Accountability Grant Intervention Partner Review Status


	Hilgendorf, Abigail (MDE) <HilgendorfA@michigan.gov> 
	Thu, Nov 5, 2009 at 3:06 PM 

	To: lose@oakland.edu 

Cc: Elizabeth VanDeusen-MacLeod <bmacleod@gomasa.org>, rschwart@oakland.edu 

	Dear Dr. Lose,
Thank you for your evidence-based intervention (EBI) submission, Reading Recovery, to the Michigan Department of Education (MDE)/Michigan Association of Intermediate School Administrators (MAISA) Title I Accountability Grant.  We have completed the review process and have determined that your intervention, as submitted, has been granted a status of Successfully Reviewed for EBI definition 1.  This status means that you have been selected as an Intervention Partner to the MDE/MAISA Title I Accountability Grant.
 This means that your intervention will be included on the grant’s electronic resource repository as a resource for schools seeking evidence-based interventions that match their identified instructional needs.  Please note:  Your identification as an Intervention Partner and subsequent inclusion in the repository does not guarantee funding and/or school access from this initiative.
The EBI review process is informational and factual. It is a service provided to educators to assist in the multi-faceted work of making instructional decisions. It is not to be construed as an advertisement, endorsement, or an officially "approved" product.
Should you have any questions about the review process, the status of your intervention, or any other related issues, please feel free to contact us via ebiapplication@gomasa.org. 
 Sincerely,
Abbie Hilgendorf
Instructional Specialist Consultant
Michigan Department of Education
Office of School Improvement
Curriculum and Literacy Unit
PO Box 30008
Lansing, MI  48909
Ph. 517-373-2636
Fax 517-335-2473
hilgendorfa@michigan.gov



